Camas County Commissioners Meeting
September 9, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:05p.m. by Chairman Kramer. Commissioner Colter and
Commissioner Ralph were in attendance, as well as members of the public.

The public hearing for a proposed highway district in West Magic began at 7:10p.m. The Board
listened to testimony from the public. Public hearing closed.

Deliberation followed. Commissioner Ralph made a motion that the Camas County Board of
Commissioners found that the creation of the West Magic highway district and that the question
of creation of the West Magic highway district should be submitted to the electors. Second by
Commissioner Colter. Unanimous.

The Board adjourned at 9:15p.m.

Attest: ') - w *
7 UA 1 T

Travis Kramer, Chairman Katherine Rablin, Clerk




